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Yes, my name is Lisa Prouty PROUTY Gehrig GEHRIG and my address is 1153 Summit Ave., St. Paul, MN
55105. I'm calling regarding the notice of public hearing sound level variance for Saint George Greek
Orthodox Church Greek festival. | see that they're looking, they're requesting a sound level level limit of
95 DBA and I've lived here for 30 years and the you know, festival is fine. | get as a fundraiser for them
and actually gone down and gotten food and what have you. The noise level has always been an issue.
It's that | feel like | have a couple of days that really can't enjoy my own backyard and would really like
for the noise level not to be for this not to be granted that it doesn't. That doesn't need to be any
louder than what it is. And I've been over there when they have music playing and even then | gotta
lean in to talk to somebody. It's so I'm a no on this sound level variance being granted. Alright, thank
you. Bye.

You received a voice mail from +1612-655-8766.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
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